
Waste Reduction & Recycling Committee 

12-11-23 5:20 pm. 
Dublin Town Hall 

 
In attendance: Judy Mortner, Al Lyons, Meredith Martin and Tom Kennedy. 
 
Judy announced with regret the resignation of Zach Davis.  The Committee ap-
preciates all that he did while he served on the Committee.   
 
Judy’s goal for this meeting was to set out what the group hopes to accomplish 
before the next meeting in January.  In discussion, the group agreed to the fol-
lowing goals: 

 
*Article on PAYT to the Advocate. Al will compose and send to Committee for 
suggestions.  Deadline 12/15.   
 
*Recruiting members for the WR&RC. Judy & Meredith will compose a notice 
that could be posted in the schools looking for teachers or staff members who 
might take an interest.  Judy can make contact with the DublinSchool; Meredith 
can make contact with Dublin ConsolidatedSchool and perhaps preschools. 
Al will post a note in NextDoor inviting people to come to a WR&RC meeting. 
 
* Composting.  Zach took the lead on composting.  Perhaps he would help to 
evaluate the test run. 
 
* Signage for plastic bags -- Judy and Meredith will address 

 
* Signage for single use plastic – probably not until later, but a high priority 

 
* Styrofoam – continue to see if there is a way for Dublin to participate in ongo-
ing programs 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 6 pm. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for 5 pm. on January 8th at the Town Hall.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Meredith Martin 

 

 


